
 

A Unitarian Universalist Congregation

Join us for worship and religious education at 9:15 and 11:00am on Sunday Morning!

April 13, 2018

Welcome Tamiko Deville as our new Communications Coordinator.
Deadline to have articles included in newsletter and order of service;

Please continue to send items to uce@ucevanston.org by 2pm Wednesdays.

This Sunday at UCE 

April 15 at 9:15 and 11am
Rev. Bret Lortie

"Hurry Slowly: Living from the Inside Out"

Rudi Harst will lead worship with me this Sunday with
a service called "Hurry Slowly" and as a special
thank you to this community, we are hosting an after-
church concert. Rudi will share "Songs and Stories of
Life, Love, and Laughter ... a heartwarming, toe-
tapping, finger-snapping good time that's guaranteed
to make your heart smile and your spirit soar!"

Join us to Stand in support of Black Lives
Matter  Sundays, 12:10pm-12:30pm

You are invited to stand on Ridge Avenue between
12:10pm and 12:30pm to support the Black Lives
Matter movement. Signs and buttons are available
for purchase at the back of the sanctuary. Signs and
song lyrics will be provided for use today. Sponsored
by the REAL team.

The Chris Isely Cancer Support 
Group Sundays - 9:30am

The group is open to anyone facing cancer, either
personally or through a family member or friend. This
lay-led group is a safe place for sharing and hope.
Interested participants are encouraged to drop in any
time. Questions? Contact Renee Hoff. 

Lobby Art Committee
Please join us this Sunday in welcoming Peggy
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Macnamara as one of our lobby artists. The artist will
be available after both services. If you want to find
out more about her work, go to her website-
https://www.peggymacnamara.com

From The Green Team April 15th at 12:30pm
Thank you all for taking time to complete the Green
Team Survey! As a next step, we are planning a
Brainstorming session.This will be a time to re-
acquaint ourselves and generate more specific
activities and programs that we might engage in

moving forward.  So come with your ideas ready. To
contact John Bartok click here.

Men's Group April 15, at 7:00pm 
Next meeting: Sunday, April 29th - 6pm @ Gulliver's,

2727 W. Howard, Chicago.  
Sunday May 13th - 7:00pm & this time we're back at

UCE.

From The Assistant Minister

Many of you have asked me how
I'm doing. Not in that passing,
automatic way the question is so
often offered without pausing to
hear the answer. You are asking
in the, "No really. How are you
doing?" kind of way. I deeply
appreciate the love and support
of this community and want you

to know that I am doing remarkably well. For more
information....click here

 Special Sing Thing

Special Sing Thing for April, 2018! Due to the
Rummage Sale, we can not meet at UCE this
month. Lucia Miller has invited us to her domicile at
1020 Grove in Evanston on Wednesday, April 2, at
our usual time of 7 PM. Please come and bring a
friend!

Tax Day Demonstration

We'll meet in front of the Chicago Loop Post Office,

Team 

Chicago Area UU Council
Spring Workshop & Annual

Meeting

Annual Meeting 

Garden Swap

Midwest Leadership School

Composting at UCE

Happening at UCE
 Paganism Tuesdays, April 10,
17, 24, 7-9pm 

Mental Health and Wellness
Fair Evanston Public
Library April 28; 1-4pm

   'Insist on Justice!  Resist
Inequality!' Saturday, April 21
9:30-3:00
 
SimplicityTuesdays, May 8, 15,
22, 7-9pm
 
Hannah Arendt and the Banality
of Evil Tuesdays, May 29, June
5, 12, 7-9pm
 UCE Addictions and Recovery
Group Thursday Nights, 7pm 
 
Yoga Sunday Mornings,
9:00am & Wednesday
Mornings, 9:30am

Rummage Sale
May 4: 9-5 and May 5: 9-12 

Celebrate spring! 
Make way for the new!

Clear out unused 
but still useful stuff!
Bring it to UCE's 

Annual Rummage Sale
 When to bring your donations:

Sunday, April 29: 2-8; 
Mon-Tues, 9-8.

Brighten our worship service
with flowers and light. Mark a
special occasion or honor a
loved one. Bring flowers for
our chancel and tend the
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211 So. Clark to leaflet for reducing military
spending.  Look for our 'Standing / Love' banner at
Federal Plaza.
Look for the 'Standing on the Side of Love' banner
we'll be carrying. Members of Chicago Area Peace
Action and the Pacifist Party will be participating in
the demonstration.  There will be a mic available for
folks to make brief statements about US military
expenses; and Chuy Negrete, a friend of the church
and Mexican folksinger, will sing and play his guitar.

Organizing Team Events 

CRUNCH TIME FOR ADVOCACY
Now, near the end of the Illinois legislative session, is
the time to take action on CRS and UUANI issues of
race, poverty, gun safety and the climate. Please join
us for any of these:

CRS bus trip (from UCE) to Springfield April 17
on Fair Tax, gun safety, and restorative justice
Faith in Place trip to Springfield April 26 on Fair
Tax and environmental issues
Local meetings with legislators on these issues
next week
Sign up for UUANI weekly action alerts at
UUANI.org.

RSVP or more information with Dale Griffin at
DaleCGriffin@comcast.net.

Join us April 21 to 
"Insist on Justice! Resist Inequality!"

"Insist on Justice! Resist  Inequality!" is the workshop
at UCE on Saturday, April 21 9:30am-3pm.  Come
and share ideas and best practices with Ralph
Martire of the Center for Tax and Budget
Accountability and with Fred Tsao of the Center for
Immigrant and Refugee Rights.  They'll be joining with
representatives from other local social justice groups
to help us improve our organizing skills and become
more effective activists.   For more information (click
here).

News From The Green Team

Green Team Brainstorming session April 15,
12:30pm

Sowing Seeds of Care
Hands-on Habitat Restoration
with the Evanston Interreligious

Sustainability Circle
SUNDAY, APRIL 22, 2018 1 pm - 4 pm
(Opening religious ceremony at 1:15)

Join the Evanston Interreligous Sustainability circle at
our Semi-annual restoration day at Harms Woods in
the Cook County Forest Preserves on Earth Day. For

chalice flame in
our worship
services. 
Contact the UCE
office at

uce@ucevanston.org with the
date you'd like to bring flowers
and dedication words for the
order of service. click here to
go to the website sign up
page.

Our Giving House

This month we are
collec ting cleaning supplies
for the Evanston Interfaith
Refugee Round Table.  
   Thank you, as always, for
your generosity.

Community Involvement

Click event for more information.

Traffic Changes Lake and Ridge
Start April 4.

YWCA Let's Talk @ Lunch Third
Thursday of the Month
 

UCE Food With Spirit Group

Do you have a
longstanding and
complicated
relationship with
food? Many of us

do. Join us on  the first and third
Thursdays at UCE at5:30pm to
discuss nutrition, eating patterns,
emotional triggers, recipes, or
whatever comes up among group
members. We have read some
helpful books and articles together
recently and can share those with
you. Note: our meeting on April 19
is offsite. Contact Peggy orJulia to
get the details. We return to UCE
on May 3.
 Talk to Peggy Boccard or Julia
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more information, click here or contact Susan
Comstock Susan.L.Comstock@gmail.com or Dale

Griffin dalecgriffin@comcast.net.

Born on Third Base

The Nonfiction Book Group will meet at 12:30 p.m.
on Sunday, April 22, in room 3 to discuss Chuck
Collins' book "Born on Third Base: A One
Percenter Makes the Case for Tackling Inequality,
Bringing Wealth Home, and Committing to the
Common Good."

The author presents the case
for why the privileged and
powerful must act to reverse
widening inequality of income,
wealth, and political power in
America. Copies of the book
are available at the Book H
and at public libraries. 
Author Chuck Collins will be
joining our discussion after

being the keynote speaker at the justice workshop at
UCE on Saturday, April 21. Light refreshments will be
served at our meeting and everyone is welcome to
join us. 

 Spirit Map Congregational Survey

A New Opportunity to Shape UCE
while Assessing your Own Spiritual Priorities

How are we living up to our Mission Statement: Nurturing the
Human Spirit for a World Made Whole? UCE leadership
wants your opinions on how well we are meeting our ends
statements for more information....click here

 Upcoming Adult Religious Education Classes

Paganism
Tuesdays, April 10, 17, 24, 2018 

Ministerial intern Susan Frances and Taryn Nelson
Seawright will continue their series on Paganism this
coming Tue Apr 17 at 7:00 pm, with a focus on ritual
elements, including a brief ritual experience. Come
be part of the conversation!. For more information

click here.

Simplicity
Tuesdays, May 8, 15, 22, 2018

Facilitated by Dick Whitaker

Hannah Arendt and the Banality of Evil
Tuesdays, May 29, June 5, 12, 2018

Facilitated by Julia Takarada and Dan Solomon

Click here for more information on these classes and
to sign up.

Takarada if you want to know more.
All are welcome.

Upcoming Membership
Classes

Intro to UU 
Sunday April 15, 2018

12:30 - 2:00 pm
Room 3

Orientation
Toward Membership 

Saturday, May 19, 2018
9:00am - noon

  Room 3

Even if you didn't sign up but
would like to attend, please join us.
This is a meaningful and engaging
way to learn about what it means to
be a member and how to become
more deeply involved in the life of
the congregation. Led by Assistant
Minister, Rev. Eileen Wiviott. 

Sign up at the guest table in the
lobby or email Rev. Eileen at
ewiviott@ucevanston.org.
Childcare available upon request
for both of these classes.

Connecting UU: a path to
belonging at UCE

45 minute discussions; Sundays at
10:15 in Room 12. These sessions
are open to all, no matter where
you are on your journey.  Childcare
available. No need to sign up in
advance.

UU Principles - Understanding
the seven principles, an
enlightening discussion led by
members of the New Member
Committee.

UU Sources - A discussion of the
six sources from which we draw
wisdom and spiritual nourishment.

Spiritual Journeys (4 parts) -
take any one or all of them in any
order. Explore your religious and
spiritual background, where you
come from, what you want to
cherish and what you want to
release, and how you practice your
spirituality.

How to Get Involved - Learn how
to become more engaged in the life
of the church, find groups and
activities of interest, discover the
way things get done, answer your

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7RDTGJIkrNVvm74vGanIxMozDp8_jpHr3E7rQ04WlOkDT0umBAeaSXki0R-FF2RTPxVgqRnGApDks_ZGKDSzAlaKUZ2lLmai-Az-Egbf1KGEbDEKbETJ022TZsM5U888bsc-LH8gf6d_&c=&ch=
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d9uxxgnuTjgCwqFBB7oj4eE9ZLXa-xsxZTI3avsXP3YlQhcOAE_Jq-22_tCqldZkmv0pZ8UVy1KbQ-2hyXpFpjPCnrmZzp1fYNSTMWK-WmLCYOW4T5q2vb7ss5apakxYq2Xi6lt_8_wzrA_EinJ_XdenHluVo68Jd0UcSUC6oHF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7Z4J6AAyWckNugy2NrSnoLQrU5JjXTJsy2CShspThtAEtVLgTUSGsMDnRbOiUw1uXYYeOwQnCKBSOi6VQYsLFrtpmA7bv_ZjifbGvHBjDl0ykq-uiObW4r-jwDKYk-QXCDWeP7Rc0vkRNzRINI4yNNg5B8JibRHRBw==&c=&ch=
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From The REAL Team

Free Harmony Through Music/Cultural Diversity
Concert April 22nd at 4:30 PM The Global Fusion

Band Funkadesi will perform at Fleetwood-Jourdain
Center, 1655 Foster Street, Evanston. 

For more information 
click here. 

If you need a ride or would like to carpool contact:
ShannonLang 

shalizhilang@yahoo.com
 or 773-576-0778

TAKING A STAND AGAINST RACISM  
Join us Friday, April 27 as we participate the annual

YWCA Stand Against Racism. We'll gather along
Ridge Avenue from 2:00 to 2:25 pm with dozens of

Evanston organizations and hundreds of individuals,
young and old, in a demonstration extending all the

way from Ingleside Park to Hull Terrace and in
solidarity with communities all over the nation. In this

time of rising violence, bigotry,and government
attacks on civil rights we all need to stand together

and make our voices heard loud and clear.  After the
vigil, we invite you to share tea, snacks, and

discussion at UCE.  

A Farewell Potluck to Rev. Bret and Cindy

Friday, April 27th, 
5-8pm.

(Program from 6:00-
6:45pm)

Help us celebrate Bret's
ministry, wish him well 

and say goodbye.

Click Here to sign up to
bring a dish.

UCE Immigrant Solidarity Team 

The group formerly known as the Sanctuary
Committee, is now renamed the Immigrant Solidarity
Team.  So that you can understand what we are
working to do, here is our statement of purpose which
we have just adopted. 

Establish and nurture a long-term partnership with
local immigrant communities/organizations in which
they engage UCE to:

Provide appropriate resources for their unmet
needs,
Be a useful connector among other
communities/organizations, and
Educate and mobilize UCE members about

questions about belonging in our
community.

UCE History and Tour  - Learn
more about the history, architecture
and art of our building through a
guided tour led by one of our long-
term members. Tour begins at the
back of the sanctuary near the
large mural.

Things to Know About our
Community

Interested in knowing more about
UCE? How to submit something to
Joys and Sorrows? How to get a
nametag, or a rainbow or pronoun
sticker for your nametag?
Interested in bringing flowers and
lighting the chalice on a Sunday?
Click here for more information
about our community!

Yoga at UCE

Join us every Sunday at 8:15am
and every Wednesday at 9:30am.

Yoga at UCE is designed to reduce
stress, bring relaxation, increase
range of motion, and find balance -
restorative yoga. If you never have
done yoga before, this is your
opportunity. Drop in, wear
comfortable clothing for stretching,
and try it. Yoga is learned by
doing. Community yoga mats
provided if needed.

Contact Doug Erickson or Jessica
Tomell-Presto.

UCE Facebook Groups

Did you know that, in addition to the
UCE Facebook Page, there are
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7X3rvxf18uoY62NE8qiY3N6FWRzTRaUKQMNvaED0tnSJ6wH7Lyyw_69VxFXdvxE9yerJBZc1sDmgT0jl_U5zMQNiwUND9fmXI8ye7WMEV9vIorl1bUFG6Hbx8OMagl8NrX7NIeQFRUkH&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7UKSAtQPuBpuesSpbo0_AGd6Ku6oYWm_WM1WgURsLQP012xkyHoWxK5JQ2uFR8a5DS4ye_uZTkOqrtUEgeNoc7sUnm_EaQ0xmeQjJxymBQl6x2Ki4ftTqHZYIRafaDwB7zT7KMCj7il2Q_WxZTv1ctY=&c=&ch=
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immigration related events, projects and
actions. For more information (click here)

We also encourage you to attend a concert to benefit
Interfaith Community for Detained Immigrants. Lake
Street Church, Friday May 11, at 7:30 pm. 100% of
the ticket price is going to ICDI. Advanced tickets $20
($25 at the door). 

Chicago Area UU Council
Spring Workshop & Annual Meeting

We Are Better Together
May 12, 2018 9:00 am - 2:00 pm Workshop & 

2:15 pm - 3:15 pm Annual Meeting
Countryside Church UU,1025 N Smith St., Palatine,IL

Register online at uuchicagoarea.org/workshop

Annual Meeting Sunday, May 20

At the Annual Meeting on Sunday, May 20, the
congregation will be asked to vote for members of the
Board of Trustees, the Endowment Committee, and

the Nominating and Recruiting Committee. Each
elected Trustee and Committee Member serves a 3-

year term, which are staggered so that a third of
each group finishes the term and rolls off each

year..for more click here.

Garden Swap

Garden Swap at UCE
May 25, 4-7PM 

Plants, Seedlings,
Divisions, Garden items:

Books, Tools, Crafts,
Pots, Recipes. For more

information click here.

Midwest Leadership School

We are pleased to offer youth and adult scholarships

three UCE groups that members
can join - the UCE Member to
Member Group, the UCE Children
and Youth Religious Education
Group and the UCE Social Action
Group?  

These are closed groups that allow
members to post directly to each
other. If you have an event you
want members to know about, or
have a cause you hope to bring
attention to, in addition to the
newsletter and order of service,
you can post to the Facebook
Group. Click the links above or
search for the groups by name
when you are on Facebook and
ask to join.

Post Your Reviews of UCE on
Social Media

Whatever app you use, post a
review of your experience at UCE.
We hope you find meaning, joy
and healthy challenge in our
community. And we hope that
others who would benefit from a
community like ours will find us. If
you want to share the impact that
our congregation has had on your
life, consider writing a quick,
positive review of our church on
Facebook, Yelp, Google maps,
Twitter, Instagram or whatever
apps you use.

Ministers' Schedules

Rev. Bret Lortie is available on
Wednesdays, Thursdays, and by
appointment. Monday is sabbath
and Friday devoted to writing. To
send a message or read Rev.
Bret's blog, visit
www.liberalfaith.org.

Rev. Eileen Wiviott has office
hours most Tuesdays,
Wednesdays, and Thursdays, and
often evening meetings on those
days. Mondays are sabbatical
days and Fridays she works from
home. Please contact her via email
a t ewiviott@ucevanston.org, or via
phone at (847) 864-1330 x111
(office), or (224) 565-3952 (cell).

Opportunities
 for Spiritual Practice

3rd Mondays at 6:30pm
Ecstatic Dance with Cindy Lortie

Tuesdays at 6:30pm  (1st timers,

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d9uxxgnuTjg4RZyudX0A-K_9DPzTiqVMy5nAnUq65tL5e1xNtsJMEiifEdux5tRXJWtAzH0GGja1L9WwIQXPyxHuZMpa7mJgp0aybD0E_2eUjIdhtHbbMS1c_H3h_17n_-M61QgRlP0uuKjgBYa7hr5vhcV8Wh7_7NmcPHDZCAeFJTYPGQYKKrKQkF11KghPw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d9uxxgnuTjgtqxRSf_gvyBgIqpHb9HqB2vLI-tydZ993a4ZsVzEpZeFvqR_EZ8X43eYmm4xbBbGpq52fmqbSfImF7Q9WNrebNjhqmO-45NO4_wT-LlBgjk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d9uxxgnuTjgq-T7FQUfoMg63YlcYkPURCR6zXqggfcJ6I3CXFxtJ73m1JC7Sfk7svU0n7pKJDSmklYpqSMgKEF8qA9kWC8QtY_4qHVv4dSC-_qtXVHy18NYC8zVWxMoCQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d9uxxgnuTjgkF0c7qBnJbFR-U2ArDyNFu2pOoZ8T35sprU74c69SSCqVTtL7tQqaY8Vk7a5-bkAlBubzsO0C0dEegeTy4sYDfr3esDK3XBAuHAgIb0h_J0NREP0utYnkwEJx0LVe9HBnoPrRJ6QtS8iw2gJpekRyA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d9uxxgnuTjgE6hiQ8SaICb8m0dAVsvVtVKfk2IZ9psqNgdf6oUz-upc7OpndzC3iKK6m1KA8XnQRMThulQljJL5qY9EfDaUyoN3GlVU13jhBO1DOOl-FfnnUt3yCRPnKlaa5RphdeF57evSvaJT40ndUn5Mb900szufvzYD9_dVY1vFI3mTBjF-DM7EYeCh6f52CyQY-N-Ns2xKM-9r4z8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7Rj_xUezA9i9tcG11gilf9LQGkHGub27DIu3f7PyJxnipRIb-ROYhrM7WTITw83ljHMWy86dKsCnT0TRTKEZENT0DW585i0Wi8YMFzeo8DSPvBXP0MQgU56IvIQvjM4M0ZGHUg2NSwJUWw2xtcDWjsk4rh8ouPT1eA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7UUuYF6XXLTpDgKmAl_bkk2HfAesHjSmiCMysHl-GZTlljXTMb3ETbT5pyirm0cgrfNf4xm4w2VAXb1cM7vZ-UUnnUfmnZj8wi7UQXLN02kNo0Nxc3IBMVnuH2U2iJZoW4qNJGBzAdYI36pX4J6ugYR2VHvfMjzAUQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7TmvkevKihBaWUzqiNC2uC4pybCnqMTkFByf35OsiqaVGVKQE-wBocoTSaFn9sEHDWOKC20u-VByjeuD4hpVVAdfrtF8-cuItodPx8wD0Gssnq_pRriCcfPMmQRCyqygxGNMuPBuDnPf3jW1tJAudrEomVmqCorOnw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7XzhCkXxwu7we0Ai0hyWg2uv5PC_6-YRcELmW9FA5U4pdvIiQQQ1uGFQG5UZzMHMNlMhGD53Y9x7bs7b-w7ZwBw8F6UJL7kcznqbwIogFXVRIERhynoZhiY=&c=&ch=
mailto:ewiviott@ucevanston.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d7_pl88zgowuKgQssS7_krbtfR91csYfIZpsEcZ6qAqAAgky18ToNrOzA8KkT-YoQ8hxSlypy1E0owPvb1LINkaU9dpE0fnKy8EKCpEAwzNFj7L1hbO-BqxO3aUEgEmU-MCCp_pXZbs&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d7_pl88zgowuKgQssS7_krbtfR91csYfIZpsEcZ6qAqAAgky18ToNrOzA8KkT-YoQ8hxSlypy1E0owPvb1LINkaU9dpE0fnKy8EKCpEAwzNFj7L1hbO-BqxO3aUEgEmU-MCCp_pXZbs&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7RBVw8S4fmMKqEKUmnxrXiTxrJUJUftKS76yeCu5NN8HMDGf1mQS4DdQ7fZ8wAuBRprK7FtOmwszO-pIQrmu0fD2xz87SPM6SpWOSw3prUO6e_kMPPypaP6dkBGReHN40w==&c=&ch=


to the Midwest Leadership S
chool - a week-long intensive
program in leadership and
group dynamics led by lay
and ordained staff. Those who
have attended from our
congregation have found it to
be a powerful experience.
Participating in this program

will help you to gain tools and skills for congregational
leadership and deepen your sense of UU identity.
The week takes place in Decorah Iowa from Sunday,
July 15 through Saturday July 21st. Scholarship
applications (for Adults  for Youth)   are due by April
15th. You will be notified by May 1st and registration
for the leadership school is due by June 1st. To learn
more about Midwest Leadership School,
v i s i t https://www.mwls.org or contact Margaret
Schatz at mesharbor@gmail.com from the
Leadership Development Team if you have
questions.

Composting at UCE 

Join with other church members this year in using the
church's composting service for a small annual
contribution of $60 per person (up to a $180
maximum per household). You may have noticed the
two green containers at the southeast corner of our
church parking lot.  They are there for your use once
you have committed to this service.For an additional
$10, we will provide you with your very own kitchen
counter composting bucket.  (Plastic bags are not
acceptable containers because they are not
compostable.) 
     If you are interested in joining this movement for
2018, If you have any questions about this program,
please contact Compost Program Coordinator John
LaPlante at
 johnlaplante73@gmail.com.

Board of Trustees
The UCE Board of Trustees meeting is held the third
Wednesday of each month in Room 3. All members
are welcome to attend.

6) Zen Meditation with Udumbara

Wednesdays at 9:30am
Yoga with Doug Erickson &
Jessica Tomell-Presto

Saturdays at 9am (1st timers,
8:30) Zen Meditation with
Udumbara

Sundays at 8:15am
Yoga with Doug Erickson &
Jessica Tomell-Presto

Quarterly
Dances of Universal Peace

Quick Links

ucevanston.org

Calendar

Upcoming Worship Services

Listen to Sermons

Joys and Sorrows
(protected documents)

Facebook

UCE Member to Member
Facebook Group

UCE Children and Youth Religious
Education Facebook Group

UCE Social Action Facebook
Group

| 847-864-1330 | uce@ucevanston.org | http://www.ucevanston.org
1330 Ridge Ave.

Evanston, IL 60201

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7bgNuh2Fg7TJ9-E7lZGrLgeaeJyuqfN0WD7Aedv7ZCyBfOM-2-0pe3oXTGt7fUSbyVYyeU_WbRxaQHkwdNF_GuFjYshTocRKgxTfwsMAjY0PpocvBV0a9rxFlWx8p0SALREZt6WHQkABtLbOoCpkxbG3-QXHoisV8wytGYSSzr7eCe6h4cdHPsTG8krdXOYHupY-bjDzu8GjW_saeiF9UTHFb8y-OdfvHfp92p99aJCIPeUaPQaimG8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7bgNuh2Fg7TJ7V09T-UfR0P_nQJ_SSBa24M4Xp9TSiYsaS0xIA0noug5m0C7Is0bUjt6P9KUyne7br566PC1DzvuPBzgGTwlBW_Ddx5OI4Wg8u3o7jV1gBDp_I0IHtfNFQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7boCzaN5ygeM0edHi_iIA-Rkd-Hn-FosE0rZKAZTEGl_a4MFD6LDxiUN0yCwQoarcYDQ6wg07e2QFuG0-Q4YqLwmVypi88YRWnbMc3ruKBpGcG8MHq5Qxr0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7RBVw8S4fmMKqEKUmnxrXiTxrJUJUftKS76yeCu5NN8HMDGf1mQS4DdQ7fZ8wAuBRprK7FtOmwszO-pIQrmu0fD2xz87SPM6SpWOSw3prUO6e_kMPPypaP6dkBGReHN40w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d7_pl88zgowLbqt1HFzKQHrT6Wl_ofUl_kEv2aKjn7u2GGl_Iv7g7iTZJqUr0Dend1ejE8QSLUeh-IWV0VAKdLug2TGa8YdTM5pkNIYratNnmUlmTAVdamBG4Bi0zIJ6g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d7_pl88zgowLbqt1HFzKQHrT6Wl_ofUl_kEv2aKjn7u2GGl_Iv7g7iTZJqUr0Dend1ejE8QSLUeh-IWV0VAKdLug2TGa8YdTM5pkNIYratNnmUlmTAVdamBG4Bi0zIJ6g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7RBVw8S4fmMKqEKUmnxrXiTxrJUJUftKS76yeCu5NN8HMDGf1mQS4DdQ7fZ8wAuBRprK7FtOmwszO-pIQrmu0fD2xz87SPM6SpWOSw3prUO6e_kMPPypaP6dkBGReHN40w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d7_pl88zgowLbqt1HFzKQHrT6Wl_ofUl_kEv2aKjn7u2GGl_Iv7g7iTZJqUr0Dend1ejE8QSLUeh-IWV0VAKdLug2TGa8YdTM5pkNIYratNnmUlmTAVdamBG4Bi0zIJ6g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7d7_pl88zgowLbqt1HFzKQHrT6Wl_ofUl_kEv2aKjn7u2GGl_Iv7g7iTZJqUr0Dend1ejE8QSLUeh-IWV0VAKdLug2TGa8YdTM5pkNIYratNnmUlmTAVdamBG4Bi0zIJ6g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7Vo8mit7n91aPpgH3Zt5wSg0pAu1DYymJXteaMG1Oghy6XpBg0rbkNhdTOMx9Ho8-l9jSWjlMi_EkKimZEaG340geB1N1LeM9t99Om5eoiZ6BhHXXV89Np4u4uGh4WbU1EmQ_gWG4fzqxWrrk3K6kVM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7Vo8mit7n91aPpgH3Zt5wSg0pAu1DYymJXteaMG1Oghy6XpBg0rbkNhdTOMx9Ho8-l9jSWjlMi_EkKimZEaG340geB1N1LeM9t99Om5eoiZ6BhHXXV89Np4u4uGh4WbU1EmQ_gWG4fzqxWrrk3K6kVM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7Qnh0-7dsqndWqxN3lppzIBiirxfxj0Vd_DuAA9ZfRosE2oIxNjPde9GmP4r_7SLZwa9Uqg8G8hit1VCFJuz9TOWZVIxpoXlPzOlOurOP7DypgW9AFp3fEE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7eJxyDz2WInhY1W9XBkovTdSCMjP7Oo0hjfNIkNC4hqsSpuIJ97uerkFrOoAWrT2MhUViE8PoS2PJVC9A2FLo6mrbXkal8IDH8kV9GyhpnJfB2B5UONfzvZ83_tWf-HOMh6rjve9_XkJ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7eJxyDz2WInhlgjA_5FHWCBErrGkFNSlhLGwBxsYHDgSU6BxvhfTsFyJqhSnN1nw1nMYZxeYTeGH8-1WQmf_dhxv-IXRkytNpyc40qa_d6i_E4shSa_pE6zaTgmzp4C9-uiEJAV3l5fJCOTMyFvIPVo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7eJxyDz2WInhAAnCZy6e1YB6UTOxpZRjjKkk2dJQqIpG8B9XWDmHew97GEZUCYt9BU6ulMUlMSnjPKbsaEODFdIjSwyixLFQIrFAZJgabRi1TQdZ4jkKmx9c5QrpIND3mQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7eJxyDz2WInh9vX7q4JknqRrwSNczAQsr42ZZ1lxQVs8p2gtu-uZz1B2Ldk8kca9G2z8KLruSBglMNMAXoOfHbKrSUf5O-xGVkhyv4N9t3dXswfvAKAnLRpgFQrtgRWzeCd3cL27weC-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7eJxyDz2WInh1oFCF19VHp5sbTOu7rdoY9jnOGUmisX5A8x_cisqrjAd5Clx9QeUtiGKOgMgdQ91HWVDMDO9LIRrv8ET42rF_2D2y3nXB7RHI6edwaauiOJPdpgEzuEXMpLfD5rDCv85BufLcCtov6D-g-593ebtTakZpsJLaSMhSQXGrDWR_r8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7Rj_xUezA9i9tcG11gilf9LQGkHGub27DIu3f7PyJxnipRIb-ROYhrM7WTITw83ljHMWy86dKsCnT0TRTKEZENT0DW585i0Wi8YMFzeo8DSPvBXP0MQgU56IvIQvjM4M0ZGHUg2NSwJUWw2xtcDWjsk4rh8ouPT1eA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7UUuYF6XXLTpDgKmAl_bkk2HfAesHjSmiCMysHl-GZTlljXTMb3ETbT5pyirm0cgrfNf4xm4w2VAXb1cM7vZ-UUnnUfmnZj8wi7UQXLN02kNo0Nxc3IBMVnuH2U2iJZoW4qNJGBzAdYI36pX4J6ugYR2VHvfMjzAUQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbZFIMzBPHgAaVNFyR60bc8mZppfmL6v9FhuK_iUsBwV5RIrKv5l7TmvkevKihBaWUzqiNC2uC4pybCnqMTkFByf35OsiqaVGVKQE-wBocoTSaFn9sEHDWOKC20u-VByjeuD4hpVVAdfrtF8-cuItodPx8wD0Gssnq_pRriCcfPMmQRCyqygxGNMuPBuDnPf3jW1tJAudrEomVmqCorOnw==&c=&ch=
mailto:uce@ucevanston.org

